
Courtesy visit by Ambassador Shimazaki to  

Speaker of the House of Representatives H.E. Adv. Abdelmonem Salah Al-Odat 

 

 

On 10 June 2021, H.E. Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid a 

courtesy visit to H.E. Adv. Abdelmonem Saleh Al-Odat, Speaker of the House of 

Representatives. Ambassador Shimazaki emphasized, during the meeting, that the 

relationship between Japan and Jordan has been developing in all the fields and expressed 

his commitment to make the utmost efforts to further enhance the friendly and strategic 

relations. Speaker of the House of Representatives Adv. Al-Odat expressed his 

appreciation for Japan’s continuous support to Jordan and its stances and efforts toward 

Middle East Peace Process. He also showed his intention to continue cooperation in 

strengthening bilateral relations in different fields, including facilitating exchanges 

between the parliaments of both countries. They also exchanged views on several issues 

including recent regional situations. 

 

 


